MINUTES

MONTEAGLE CITY COUNCIL

April 14, 2008

PRESENT: Charles Rollins

Dean Lay Lexie Orr

Edward Knott Marvin Brannan

The Monday meeting of the Monteagle Public Utility Board was called to order at 9:00 am by Mayor Charles Rollins.

HIGHERS, KOONCE & ASSOCIATES - The engineers gave the council some background information. They talked about the plants they have built in the past and the one they are working on now. They talked about permit levels and about costs. They will get back to us on April 28, 2008 with more information.

JIM BOYNTON - The council ask Jim about rainfall and lake levels. He gave them a copy of a water summary. There was discussion on reviewing water usage of the car wash and Summerfield market. The council will look at this on May 5, 2008. Jim gave the council a letter about items that needed attention. He went over each item and the council decided to talk about these items at the April 29, 2008 meeting. Jim ask about a grease ordinance, he will get this ready for the council to approve. He ask about credit for pvc from Prince & Sons. There was discussion on the Orion system, which will be discussed at a later time.

MINUTES
MONTEAGLE CITY COUNCIL
April 14, 2008
Page Two

ARCADIS ADVERTISEMENT - The council wants the ad for the Low Pressure Sewer System to be run this week.

MONTEAGLE MOTEL WATER BILL - The city received a letter from Kathryn Skinner about a utility bill she received on the old Monteagle Motel. They will have the city attorney look into this matter and report on April 29th.

LETTER FROM BECKY & SUSIE - The mayor read a letter from Becky Byers and Susie Zeman. They can plant the flowers this year, but they will not be able to water the plants. They want the city to know what a privilege it has been to serve Monteagle.

The next meeting will be April 21, 2008 at 5:00 pm.

Alderman Orr made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Alderman Knott seconded the motion. The meeting adjourned at 10:05 am.

Respectfully submitted